HOSPITALS OF REGINA

FOUNDATION —

HOME LOTTERY.

Hospitals of Regina Foundation Spring 2021 Home Lottery has Sold Out early!

March 30, 2021, Regina, SK — Sold out early once again! Hospitals of Regina Foundation is pleased to
announce that all available Home Lottery tickets in the Spring 2021 Home Lottery have been sold. This is
another early sell-out, happening on the Bonus Prize deadline.

Proceeds from this lottery will be invested in local children’s health services to help build an exceptional
pediatrics program so children all across southern Saskatchewan have access to the best local health care
possible, right here at home.

The announcement of the top winners will be televised on April 15, 2021 on the CTV News at Six. A complete
list of winners will be available at hrfhomelottery.com on April 22, 2021.

ABOUT HOSPITALS OF REGINA FOUNDATION

From the first moment of life, each and every one of us is destined to require treatment or care in a hospital. In
Regina, our three hospitals strive to deliver exceptional health care every day. But exceptional care requires
exceptional support, and this is where Hospitals of Regina Foundation makes a difference. In 1987, the vision of
an inspired group of volunteers helped establish our Foundation. We fundraise and invest in key centres of care
in our hospitals to help them deliver the best health care possible for everyone in our southern Saskatchewan
community, right here at home. Thanks to our dedicated donors, the Foundation has raised over $200 million
since our inception. Together we will continue to support the critical work of our health care teams and, most
importantly, support our community and patients who deserve exceptional local health care.
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